Kerri Masley Memorial Conference Scholarship

The Florida Literacy Coalition established two registration scholarships to the Florida Literacy Conference in honor of Kerri Masley. Kerri was Director of Corporate Social Responsibility at Florida Blue and also served on FLC's Board of Directors. She was a shining star with a big heart, an inspiring advocate for so many in need.

Scholarships are open to staff and volunteers who work at community-based literacy organizations in Florida. Recipients will be awarded one complimentary registration to the 2019 Florida Literacy Conference.

How to Apply?

Submit a 1-page document briefly describing your organization/program, the person who will be attending the conference and how this person and your organization will benefit.

Apply now

<u>Eliqible applicants</u>: Staff and volunteers from Florida based non-profit organizations and library-based programs working in adult literacy, ESOL and/or family literacy. This cannot be used in combination with FLC travel assistance.

<u>Deadline</u>: **Submit your request by April 15, 2019.** Staff from FLC will select the recipients. Applicants will be notified within 5 days.

Special thanks to Florida Blue for their generous support!